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Notice on 1st stage CBT for CEN-01/2019 for NTPC posts. 

It was indicated in the employment notice that the 1st stage computer based test (CBT) is 

tentatively scheduled between June and September 2019. However, it has been postponed. The 

revised schedule will be published in the official websites of all RRBs later on.  

Candidates are advised to visit the official websites of RRBs regularly. 
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